
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 7 Information Evening  
 
I hope that all has gone well so far for your child’s new start at Ecclesbourne. Hopefully, you were 
able to attend one of the open evenings in May and the Year 6 transition parents evening in July. 
 
I would like to invite you further to attend a Year 7 Information Evening on Thursday 19th September  
in the New Theatre from 6pm-7.30pm. It will be a parent/carer only evening. 
 
We would like to share with you the structure of lower school, curriculum, assessment, enrichment 
opportunities, Behavior Online Safety, Mental Health and Wellbeing  
 
If you have any queries, please do get in contact.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Petra Owen-Moore 
Deputy Head/Head of Lower School 


